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Bardia Public School does not endorse any product or services advertised in this newsletter. 



Message from the Principal 
 
Dear Community, 
 

Amazingly we are once again at the end of term! Where does the time go? To all of you who have 
supported our aims to keep everyone safe during the pandemic, a huge thank you!  
 

It amazes me that there are people who argue that the COVID19 restrictions have gone too far. Perhaps 
these people are in denial. In every country across the world when restrictions are eased COVID19 
accelerates. Look at Europe now. For example, Spain is experiencing 12,000 new cases per day. We must 
get the balance right between reducing the spread of the disease and keeping the economy going. In this, 
our own NSW government has done a terrific job. If the contagion suddenly spikes and we want to save 
lives we have little choice but to move to stage 4 restrictions? In Victoria they have done this and have 
successfully suppressed contagion. They will soon move to stage 3 restrictions. 
 

The last thing we want in NSW is a return to stage 4 restrictions. At Bardia Public School we play an 
important role in keeping our community safe. COVID19 has not gone away. For this reason in Term 4 we 
will not be making any changes to our current arrangements. Please see below for an outline of those 
arrangements. 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Please note that different schools across NSW will have different arrangements for their Year 6 Farewell 
celebrations. The size of the school, the number of Year 6 students and the size of the hall, etc. all 
contribute to these different arrangements. 
 

Spare a thought for our Year 6 students. The pandemic has certainly interfered with our poor Year 6 
students celebrating their final year of school: no camp and no usual Year 6 Farewell. At Bardia Public 
School we intend on having a disco/pizza party in our hall for our Year 6 students during the day. The exact 
arrangements are yet to be decided; however, parents will not be able to attend. We are saddened by 
these arrangements, but I am sure the majority of you would agree that the last thing we want to do is 
cause a COVID19 incident, such as that at the Crossroads Hotel at the end of last term. 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
TERM 4 at BPS 

1. Students or staff showing any signs of having a cold, cough or flu will be sent home immediately. 
2. No parents or carers will be permitted entry to the school (parents of students in our support 

unit will be permitted entry). 
3. Staff will maintain social distancing and whole staff meetings will be conducted via zoom. Face to 

face staff meetings will only be reintroduced if it is considered safe to do so. 
 

• Scripture will continue on Fridays. 
• Inter-school activities such as debating will continue via zoom. 
• Incursions (outside agencies who provide learning activities at BPS) will be permitted. 
• Other professionals who support our students (psychologists, occupational therapists, etc.) will be 

allowed on site. 
• Student assemblies in the hall (with Year groups only) will recommence, but parents and carers 

will not be permitted to attend. 
• All students K-6 will conclude the day at 3.00 pm. Parents are to wait on the footpath and we will 

bring the students to you. 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
Please note: Campbelltown Council Rangers and the NSW Police have been fining BPS parents for a 
range of traffic infringements in the afternoons. Some of these fines can be as high as $1,400. In one 
afternoon it was estimated that the BPS parents were fined over $20,000. Drive carefully! Park safely! 
 



 
 

Kindergarten enrolments 
2021 

 
If you have students at Bardia Public 
School who have siblings starting 
Kindergarten next year, now is the time to 
enrol them. Please contact the school 
office 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 



 



 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

School Banking 
 
Wednesday is school banking day and students should bring in their weekly deposit to the front 
office before 9:00 a.m. 

 
For every deposit made at school, no matter how big or small, students will receive a cool Dollarmites token. 
Once students have individually collected 10 tokens they can redeem them for a school banking reward item 
in recognition of their continued savings behaviour. 
Remember our school earns 5% commission on every deposit made (to a maximum of $10 per individual 
deposit). Thank you for supporting the School Banking program at Bardia Public School. 

UNIFORM INFORMATION 

Do you have any uniform clothing that 
you don’t use anymore? 
We would greatly appreciate it if you 
would kindly donate them to the 
school as our spare clothing pool is 
getting low. Please drop off to the 
front office. 
 
 

 
Don’t forget to bring your child’s hat and 
jacket purchases to the office for embroidery 
with their unique initials. We retain a register 
of all records so we can return any lost items 
to the students. 
Embroidery service is on FRIDAY MORNINGS 
only 

 

FROM THE OFFICE 

Our Eftpos service is 
available between  
8:30am – 12:00pm 

 

 

 

        
 

 

 

   LOST  

                      PROPERTY 
We have a quite a number of uniform items in lost 
property with no names.  If your child has lost 
clothing that does not have their name on it but 
you feel you would recognise it, please go through 
the lost property (located in front of the office) 
 

 
We kindly ask to 
send tissues which 
are urgently needed 



  



 
 

 
   

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Macdonald Road
Bardia, NSW, 2565  Phone : 9605 2459
Email : bardia-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
Website : www.bardia-p.schools.nsw.edu.au

Proudly supplied by :
SKOOL UNIFORMS PTY LTD
Shop 45A Oxford Road, Ingleburn, 2565
Phone : 9829-1027  
Email : skooluniforms168@gmail.com 

Prices effective 1/1/2020 inclusive of GST. 
GIRLS UNIFORM SIZES PRICE

Dress 1, 2, 3, 4, 6, 8, 10, 12 and 14 $62.00
Polo Shirt with Logo 5, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14, 16 and M $30.00
Jazz Pants 4, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14 and 16 $27.00
Skort 4, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14 and 16 $25.00
Navy Tights 4 to 6, 6 to 8, 8 to 10, 10 to 12, Ladies 2 to 8 $11.00

BOYS UNIFORM
Polo Shirt with Logo 5, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14, 16 and M $30.00
Microfibre Shorts 4, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14, 16 and M $21.00
UNISEX UNIFORM
Polar Fleecy Jumper with Logo 4, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14, 16, M and L $36.00
Bomber Jacket with Logo 4, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14, 16 and M $46.00
Fleecy T/Pants with Cuffs 4, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14 and 16 $24.00
Bucket Hat with Logo XS (53cm), S (55cm), M (57cm), L (59cm) $15.00
Sport Socks S (9 to 2), M (2 to 7), L (7 to 12) $11.00
White Socks 9 to 12, 13 to 3, 2 to 8 $4.00
PAYMENT BY CASH, EFTPOS, CREDIT CARD (VISA / MASTERCARD) AND INTERNET (EFT) AVAILABLE.
Account name : Skool Uniforms BSB : 012318         Account number : 498172378 
Reference is BPS plus childs name and surname. V4

BARDIA PUBLIC SCHOOL - UNIFORM PRICE LIST.

Available from our retail shop at 45A Oxford Road in Ingleburn. 



 
Your Child and Screens Online Event 
 
 

 
 
 
FREE TO BARDIA PARENTS 
Use the code BARDIAFREE when booking. 
https://www.eventbrite.com.au/e/your-child-and-screens-tickets-120003009231 
 
Bring back balance to your child's screen time... 
In 2020 everyone has been spending more time on devices and computers and let’s face it as parents we 
had to let things slip especially with screens just to get through! 
BUT 

• If you’re wanting to bring back some balance around your child’s time on screens 
• If you want your child to put that thing down and do something else 
• To get out in the real world… 

Then this workshop is for you. 
 
We will cover... 

• The psychology of games and why your child is hooked 
• How tech is helping and hindering your child 
• Finding the balance in your family 
• What is healthy tech for my child, including the latest guidelines and what’s reasonable. 
• How to establish rules around tech at various ages  
• How to develop a plan to wean them off the current tech levels 

Cannot make this time? 
We've got you!  
The recording will be available to all ticket holders to watch and listen in their own time.  
 
FREE TO BARDIA PARENTS 
Use the code BARDIAFREE when booking. 
https://www.eventbrite.com.au/e/your-child-and-screens-tickets-120003009231 
 
  

https://www.eventbrite.com.au/e/your-child-and-screens-tickets-120003009231
https://www.eventbrite.com.au/e/your-child-and-screens-tickets-120003009231


  



 

 



 

 







 

 



 


